ROCHESTER!
HILLS Planning and Economic Development
MICHIG AR Ed Anzek, AICP, Director

From:  Ed Anzek
To:  Planning Commissioners
Date:  4/2/2015

Re: Lorraine McGoldrick's discussion

Commissioners:

Last Fall Ms. McGoldrick requested to be placed on the Planning Commission agenda. Chairman Boswell
asked for the request in writing similar to a long ago past practice. Once it was received he approved her
request. Ms. McGoldrick was scheduled several times but due to various reasons it was postponed.

Important to this agenda item is that staff has no clear understanding of what her purpose or objective might
be. At the time of her request she submitted a 2 sided summary of what appears to be her recollection of
events and activities concerning the property owned by G&V and the interactions of the city. | am not
compelled to dispute or take issue with many of her statements in what she provided. There are several
statements regarding NDOT and to that end we have requested Paul Davis attend to confirm/rebut any
information Ms. McGoldrick might present. Ms. McGoldrick has been very active with MDOT over the issue of
a traffic signal being added in the Rochester Road corridor.

| could speculate further but | won't. In conference with John Staran he cautioned that there should best not
be any discussion regarding the subject matters that may be brought up. Other than Paul Davis we have not
notified affected property owners that would be directly involved in any traffic signal discussion or Eddington
Blvd. realignment.

Thank you.
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